

April 26, 2024

RECEIVED APR 2 9 2024

Mr. Ivan Butts
President
National Association of Postal Supervisors
1727 King Street, Suite 400
Alexandria, VA 22314-2753

Dear Ivan:

This is a follow up to the July 7, 2023, and July 10, 2023, notifications of a test of an electronic key. The electronic key was utilized on approximately 45 compatible locks installed on multiple receptacles including but not limited to blue boxes, CBUs, and apartment panels at the Hayward, CA Post Office.

The expansion includes the following offices and the expected dates of installation.

Crestview, FL 32539	April 29, 2024 - April 30, 2024
Birmingham, AL 35228	May 2, 2024 - May 3, 2024
Phoenix, AZ 85031	May 6, 2024 - May 7, 2024
Grand Forks, ND 58201	May 9, 2024 - May 10, 2024

A limited number of locks are going to be installed at each station.

Please contact Bruce Nicholson at extension 7773 if you have questions concerning this matter.

Sincerely.

James Lloyd

Director

Contract Administration (NALC)